
HEY THERE! 

If you are considering becoming a member at River Valley, please plan on attending 

the next new member class on Sunday, April 21 at 12:15pm.   Lunch and childcare 

will be provided so please RSVP in the Connection Center or contact the River Valley 

office if planning on attending this event.  

Children are always  

welcome in our services 

and a “cry room” is availa-

ble. At the 9:30 am service 

there is  Nursery (birth—2 

year-olds)and preschool 

(age 3-4) and classes for 

kids K5-fifth grade in the 

RV Kids wing. 

Whether you are a first-

time guest, or you come 

here every Sunday, we’re 

glad you’re here! If you 

would like someone to pray 

with you, please do not 

hesitate to let an usher or a 

OUR VISION GOT KIDS? 
You will hear us say that at 

River Valley we are followers 

of Jesus who have been 

transformed and are being 

empowered. Together we are 

learning and growing as we 

discover our new identity in 

Christ. 

River Valley News… 
 

Volunteers Needed 
Volunteers are needed for packing Food to Go and Grow bags on Wednesday April 24th 

from 10:45-12:00pm.  If interested in more information or to sign up, please see clip-

board in the Connection Center or contact Carol Edwards at  

caroledwards67@yahoo.com or Brenda Kujawski  at kujawskibrenda@gmail.com for 

more information. 

New Member 
Class Rescheduled 

Keep It  For The  
Shoebox 

Do you have lots of left over toy items or items from parties or holidays? Or have your 

kids grown tired of certain smaller toys,  school/art supplies or sports items?  Be sure 

to stash those away to put in your Operation Christmas Child, shoebox! Also, be on the 

look out for sales of shoebox items.  This will be an easy way to be ready when shoe-

box filling season comes around! 

The Senior Adult Fellowship Spring potluck will be Tuesday April 

23rd at 12pm.  Bring a dish to pass and come to enjoy a presenta-

tion from Ebert’s Greenhouse Village about Container Gardening 

for Seniors. For more information please contact Mary Wisniewski 

at marylynnw3551@outlook.com. 

Senior Adult Fellowship 
Spring Potluck 


